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27 May 2017 
H.E. Anto�nio Guterres Secretary-General United Nations 
New York, NY 10017 USA 
 
Dear Mr. Secretary General, 
 
I am pleased to confirm that the Centre for International Sustainable Development Law 
supports the ten principles of the UN Global Compact with respect to human rights, labor, 
environment and anti-corruption. With this commitment, we express our intent to support the 
Global Compact advancing these principles, and will make a clear statement of this commitment 
to our stakeholders and the general public. 
 
We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact in the following ways:  

• Conduct applied research and thought leadership to advance best practices. CISDL’s 
work is focused on research, leadership, and capacity building in legal and institutional 
responses to sustainable development challenges. This work is led by our expert team of 
associate research fellows and partnerships with universities including McGill University, 
University of Cambridge, University of Waterloo, and University of Nairobi. 

• Promote the UN Global Compact and educate a variety of audiences about 
sustainability. CISDL regularly hosts conferences to bring together academics, 
practitioners, decision makers, and civil society to share knowledge and co-create 
capacity building initiatives to promote sustainable development. 

 
We recognise that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the submission 
of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization’s efforts to support 
the implementation of the ten principles and to engage with the Global Compact. We support 
public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within two 
years of joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter according to the Global 
Compact COE policy. 
 
Very kindest regards, 

 
Marie-Claire Cordonier Segger, DPhil (Oxon) MEM (Yale) BCL/LLB (McGill) BA Hons. 
Executive Secretary, Climate Law & Governance Initiative (CLGI) 
Senior Director, Centre for International Sustainable Development Law (CISDL) 
Fellow, CEENRG & LCIL, University of Cambridge 


